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July 7, 2020 

 

 

Dear Local Official: 
 

I want to start by thanking you for the tremendous partnership during these trying times.  Thanks 
to the open lines of communications and hard work by so many of you we have been able to 
keep our transportation projects on schedule and even accelerated in certain cases.  

 

In order to make sure that we continue on this successful path I just wanted to reach out and 
emphasize how important the local permitting process is to this success.  As more requests for 
local permits such as Conditional Use permits may be requested of you during these upcoming 
weeks/months, we just want to remind you how important timely disposition of these requests 
are to efficiently and effectively providing the transportation network we all want. 

 

Infrastructure improvement and development is vital to Wisconsin’s economy and the Wisconsin 
Department of Transportation is committed to keeping infrastructure projects on schedule.  

 

Thanks again for your partnership and commitment to Wisconsin’s infrastructure and economy. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Craig Thompson 

Secretary-Designee 

Wisconsin Department of Transportation 
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